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Hello,

We appreciate the September 18th comments from WSDOT regarding the SEPA DNS-24-038
for the Mattoon Lake Access Area Redevelopment project in Kittitas County. In response to
the comments, the project design will not interfere with the WSDOT right-of-way for I-90 nor
will it require any new access to the highway. However, we will take your comments under
advisement during implementation of the proposed project. 

Thank you for your time,

Rachel

Rachel Rush
(She/her/hers)
Environmental Planner, WDFW Capital and Asset Management Program
600 Capital Way N, Olympia WA 98501
Rachel.rush@dfw.wa.gov
(564) 669-0695
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